
Industry & 

Investment NSW

A workshop for primary producers and land 

managers
Presented by: Industry and Investment NSW in association with ACT Land 

Management and Planning

Saturday 18 September 2010

Namadgi National Park Visitor Centre

Naas Road, Tharwa ACT

9:00am – 2:30pm

The workshop presents information on: 

• making your farm more ‘fish friendly’

• monitoring water quality in your local river or creek 

• taking part in the Upper Murrumbidgee Demonstration Reach Project

• the Murray Darling Basin Authority’s Native Fish Strategy

An electro-fishing demonstration will also be given

Morning tea and lunch will be provided. 

Please wear clothing suitable for a walk along the Murrumbidgee River. 

Please register before 14  September 2010 by contacting: 

Charlie Carruthers Ph: 6298 0802 or email: charlie.carruthers@industry.nsw.gov.au or 

This workshop is provided free of charge and has been assisted by the following agencies 

and organisations:

Fish friendly farms
in the Upper Murrumbidgee


